
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[WSOP Team/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name], 

Thank you for your recent application to participate in the World Series 

of Poker (WSOP) [specific event or year]. We appreciate your enthusiasm 

for the game and your interest in our prestigious tournament. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your 

application has not been successful this year. The selection process was 

highly competitive, and we received numerous applications from many 

talented players. 

We encourage you to continue pursuing your passion for poker and to 

consider applying for future events. We value your interest and hope to 

see you at the tables in the future. 

Thank you for your understanding. Should you have any questions, please 

feel free to reach out. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

World Series of Poker (WSOP) 


